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Dear Mr. Baird: % g

We recently had a small contamination problem on the upper research level
adjacent to the pool. It went unnoticed and a tour was allowed to enter.
Although this was not a reportable incident I am sending a copy of the
report for your files. Everything worked out well and except for a
slight inconvenience all tour participants were pleased with the results.

A copy of this report has been sent to Blinn Junior College and another
to the Texas Department of Ilealth, Inspection and Compliance in Austin,
Texas.

With warmest regards.

Sincerely,

.

11. J. Deigl

Sr. liealth Physicist

Nuclear Science Center
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